
PRAYER FOR THE SICK:    
 
Please pray for all in the parish who are seriously ill.  
 
 
RECENTLY DECEASED: 

Terence O’’Rourke 

Margaret (Peggy) McDonnell 

Elizabeth Burchell. 

 

MONTHS MIND: 

 

 

ANNIVERSARIES:    

 

Jim & Mary McTeague  

Kenneth  Weldon 

Material for the Church Notice Board & inclusion in the Sunday Bulletin should reach us by Thursday morning. 

Corpus Christi  —14th June ‘20  

Mass Times:  

Sundays:    11.00 

a.m. via webcam. 

 

Weekdays 10.00  

a.m. via webcam. 

 

The Church is open 

for Private Prayer 

from 11.00 a.m. to 

6.00 p.m. on week 

days and 12.00 

noon to 6.00 p.m. 

on Sundays. 

Church of St. Vincent De Paul, Marino, D09 KN83 
 

V. Rev. Tom Noone, Parish Priest:       Tel. 8332864 

Parish Office:                   Tel:8332772  

E-mail:     info@marinoparish.ie                           

Website: www.marinoparish.ie    

Twitter:  @marinoparish 

Thought for the day   
 
Jesus himself practised open table
-fellowship, to express God’s un-
conditional love and acceptance. Before he 
died, he spoke words over the bread and wine, 
words which disclosed the meaning of his 
death and resurrection. When St Paul wrote to 
the Corinthians about the Lord’s Supper, he 
had to remind them that the sacrament is 
meant to be a communion among all who cele-
brate it and to have a practical affect in our 
lives. As Benedict XVI wrote: A Eucharist which 
does not pass over into the concrete practice 
of love is essentially fragmented (God is Love).  
 
Prayer   
 
Lord, as we gather around your table, help to 
recognise you in the breaking of the bread and 
in each other. May we live the communion we 
receive by practicing both service and reconcili-
ation. Amen.  
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Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Since the Pandemic began, we have put a Donate Button on our 
website, www.marinoparish.ie to facilitate parishioners who wish 
to support our Parish along with the two main Diocesan Collec-
tions, the Common Fund, (the 1st Collection and Dues which both 
go towards the support of our Priests) and the Share Collection.  
 
As the Common Fund is greatly depleted in recent times your con-
tinued support is greatly appreciated.  
 
As well as the option of  the Donate Button on our website there 
are now Double Wallet Envelopes for 1st Collection and Share Col-
lection available at the back of the Church. These can be used by 
parishioners visiting our Church for Private prayer.  
 
To donate to our parish you may use the Donate Button or place 
your donations, Double Wallet envelopes, Family Offering enve-
lopes and Easter Dues envelopes into the safes at the back of the 
Church.  

The Novena to the Sacred Heart 
began on Thurs June 11th & con-
tinues until Fri June 19th.          
Novena prayer                         
Lord Jesus, you have said, ‘Ask 
and you shall receive, seek and 
you shall find, knock and it shall 
be opened unto you’. I come to 
you in faith and trust, in love 
and hope. Let me know your 
closeness to me, and your care 
for me and all who are dear to 

me. My intention for this Nove-
na is dear to me, and I know 
that what is important to me is 
important to you. Hear my pray-
er (mention your intention); 
grant what I ask, and may I al-
ways trust that in all that hap-
pens in life, you will be close to 
me as my friend, guide and sav-
iour. And so, Most Sacred Heart 
of Jesus, I place all my trust in 
you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Church is now open for Private Prayer  

The Church is open from 11.00a.m. until 6.00p.m for Private 
Prayer each weekday and from 12.00noon until 6.00p.m. on 
Sundays. 

 Please use the Wall Mounted Hand Sanitizers provided as 
you enter and leave the Church.                                                                  

 Practice good respiratory hygiene and maintain physical 
distancing. 

 If you are in the vulnerable group, feel unwell or are dis-
playing symptoms please do not come to Church. 

Mass will continue to be broadcast over the internet on our 
Webcam ‘Live Stream’ at 10.00a.m. weekdays and 11.00a.m.on 
Sundays.  

_________________________________________________________ 

Thanksgiving for the School 
Year    

 Mass on Sunday 28th June at 
11 am will be a Mass of 
Thanksgiving as we come to 
the end of the school year. We 
invite all families to join us to 
pray in thanksgiving for this 
past year of school  & to pray 
that school will resume as nor-
mally as possible at the end of 
the Summer holidays.  

Support Line for Older People—
ALONE - Professional staff are 
available to answer queries and 
give advice and reassurance 

where necessary. The support 
line is open seven days a week, 
8.00am – 8.00pm, by calling 0818 
222 024. More information 
email: fionnu-
ala.ennis@limelight.ie          
 

 

Trocaire Boxes  

Lenten Trocaire boxes may be 
returned to the Church Sacris-
ty any morning between 
10.00am and 12 noon.  Tro-
caire is experiencing great de-
mands on their services and 
greatly appreciate your sup-
port at this time. 
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